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This meeting was called tg discuss the current demerit system
used l;y Tlion in checking quns for safety and non-safety related defects.
After discussion it was determined that the point system used was appro~
priate and realistic, but that better use cculd be made of the data

genexated from the quality audits. At least once & qQuarter E.G. Larson

and L.L. Presnell will review the Ilion quality audit data with IZLi.onk
gk

prcoblemse C.B. Workman will now report safety relat

Operations Camnittee separate and apart from his beport é
5 il ; =
g

i : B tic
lated prcblems, so as to highlight theiaréZfief real concdrh. The Product
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